
 
STUDENT GOVERNMENT  

NEEDS YOUR HELP!  
 

CANDY DONATIONS 
FOR 

OPERATION 
GRATITUDE 

 
Did you go trick-or-treating? 
Do you have leftover candy? 

 
Please send in your candy anytime between 

10/31 & 11/ 7 to be donated to the US Troops.  
Please place your candy in the bin outside the 

main office. 
 

This candy will be sorted and 
shipped to the US troops to 

enjoy during the holiday 
season. 

 
Help us bring a smile to a 
service member’s face!	
  


